Niomi Markel

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed \$1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion and Oregon's transportation system?

These funds should be going towards public transit and bike infrastructure instead of expanding freeways which pollute our neighborhoods and the air we breathe. Freeway expansions only make problems caused by driving worse, including exacerbating the climate crisis. As someone who relies on biking and public transit to get around town there is so much we could be doing to make those systems better rather than incentivizing car use, like increasing bus service to SW Portland.